
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Speech & Language/Early 
Childhood Screening  

If you live in the Chippewa Falls School District and have concerns about 
your 3 or 4-year-old’s speech, language, or development, please plan to 
attend our screening event.  

Screening Date: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 
Time: 3 pm to 6 pm  
Where: River Source  

No appointment is necessary for the screening. Screening should take 
approximately 15 minutes depending upon the number of children 
attending. Come anytime within the times listed above. Please contact 
district speech/language pathologists Vicki Johnson at 715-726-2414 ext. 
5040 or Ann Seibel at 715-726-2414 ext. 3032 with any questions. 

**Children who already have an IEP do not need to attend. 


